Sent: 21/07/2023 11:53:31 AM
Subject: Re: DA2022/2281

To whom it may concern
We are writing to support the above Development Application.

Pilu at Freshwater is an icon in the area. It brings people, especially families for weddings and
other celebrations to enjoy this beautiful area.

Not only do they provide an excellent venue and service but they are great supporters of the
local community, being very generous with donations to local charities and events.

All their staff are friendly members of our community and help provide a safe, supportive
neighbourhood.

We have lived at 69 Undercliff Road, Freshwater since 2008 and have never had any reason
to complain about noise or unruly behaviour associated with this venue. In fact, the opposite
as the wedding ceremonies and functions bring a lovely ambience to the area.

Parking is always an issue at any popular beach and this occurs early in the mornings with
surfers and families arriving for the day. In fact taxis and ubers seem to be the main form
transport for Pilu's customers.

We fully support this Application.

Yours sincerely

Glenda and Stephen Dunn

1/69 Undercliff Road
Freshwater NSW 2096



